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Regulation of Retail Forex
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I oppose proposed changes to leverage limitations for retail forex traders. We small traders do not
require "protection" in what should be a free market place with limited regulations. Want us to take
our business off shore and cost Americans jobs? Don’t be silly and paternalistic. This is supposed to be
America.

David Krotz
Cedar Rapids, Iowa


